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The draft forwarded with your letter of dune 21, 195k,
subject, "Coordination of Draft Letter," reflects ac-
curately the spheres of responsibility in the matter
of resettling the inhabitants of Rongelap and Utirlk,
as understood by the cognizant divisions ef the Atomics
Energy Conmission.

Since the Department of the Interior has a continuing
and deep interest in this matter, it is suggested that
@ eopy of the final letter to Santa Fe Operations Office
be furniahed Mr. William Yeomans, Insular Division,
Department of the Interior.

Sincerely yours,

(SIGNED)

dgack L. Armstrong x»* . & °
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